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GENERAL ORDERS ~ 2016-17 SERIES ~ #6 ~ DECEMBER 2016 

 
All Post Adjutants are reminded to read the General Orders at your next Post meeting and post them in 

your Post Home or other meeting place. 

 
The Department Commander will be gone December 5th to January 5th.   He plans to be available by phone and e-mail.  

Regular mail sent to his home address will not be answered during this time. 

 

 
By Order of: 

Dennis W. Miller  
   Department Commander 

Official:  

Trish Peoples 
Department Adjutant 

 

 

 

 

 
 


